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Notice of Meeting Correction

Adavale Resources Limited (Company) wishes to advise shareholders that a typographical error has
been identified in the Notice of Meeting for the General Meeting being held today, 18 June 2015 at
10.00am (Jakarta Time).

The error is under the heading Item 1. The first line should read ‘pass the following as an ordinary
resolution of the Company’ rather than ‘special resolution’. The resolution to be considered at the
General Meeting will be Item 1 and will be considered by the Shareholders as an ordinary resolution.

For and on behalf of Adavale Resources Limited

Leanne Ralph
Company Secretary
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